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Membership Meetings 

March 11th: 6:30 via Zoom 

Please watch your e-mail for the Meeting 

Invitation to be sent by Debbie, who will 

co-host the meeting with Carrie Esch.  If 

you have a specific item you would like 

on the agenda, please send the 

information to Debbie at 

wdkrogwold@wi-net.com or call 715-

677-4974. Looking forward to seeing 

everyone's smiling face March 11th! :-) 

 

April 8th: TBD Virtual ZOOM Meeting.  
 

WIMGA Annual Registration 

Master Gardener Volunteers  

Activate Your Account by March 31st  

https://mastergardener.extension.wisc.edu/2021

/01/12/enrollment-now-open-for-returning-

volunteers/ 

If you need assistance in using the online 

system, please contact Amy Ebert, UW-

Madison Extension Waupaca County 

Program Assistant, by email at the 

Extension office, amy.ebert@wisc.edu or 

by phone at (715) 258-6331. 

 

Happy Birthday 
 

March Birthdays: 
 

3/1  Joan Schmitt 
3/15 Jean Medway 

3/22  Rebecca Weber Schmoll 
3/23 Jane Wilson 

3/25 Alice Brown 

  Waupaca County March 2021 

Master Gardener Volunteers’ Newsletter 
 

Master Gardener Meetings are held 

the 2nd Thursday of the Month. 

In the event that a meeting or event is 
canceled due to weather, please listen 

to WJMQ 92.3 and WDUX 92.7 for 
cancellation information. We will also 

attempt to notify members via email. 

 

Next Meeting March 11th: 

Virtual ZOOM Membership meeting 

________________________________ 

2021 Executive Board Members:  

President: Debbie Krogwold  

Vice-President: Carrie Esch 
Secretary: Nancy Sonnenberg 

Treasurer: Rebecca Weber-Schmoll 
Member at Large: Deana Hirte 

Member at Large: Jane Wilson 
Past President: Patty Tomczak-Virnig 

State Board Rep:  Pat Ritchie 
UWEX Advisor: TBD 

UWEX Program Assistant: Amy Ebert 
________________________________ 

Pandemic Restrictions:  

Due to the COVID-19 virus outbreak & 

guidelines from Wisconsin Department 

of Health Services, UW-Madison, and 

federal agencies, in person meetings are 

cancel until the outbreak is under 

control and restrictions have been lifted. 

Please continue to stay home and be 

safe. 
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